REPORT TO ASSOCIATION, N.C. LOCAL HEALTH DIRECTORS March 17, 2016 Susan A. Elmore, MS, DVM, President

ANCBH:

Thanks to one of you for recommending a couple of people who may assist us in the financial area.

In his absence we are communicating with our CPA in Shelby with whom Bob was working.

ANCBH Vaughn Upshaw Scholarship will be given to a graduate student on April 14 prior to Ford Lecture. Our new website is in place http://brittanwood.wix.com/ ancbh Anyone have trouble opening?

Allison Jones from Mothers & Others for Clean Air, is one person scheduled to speak to our board at the July 16 in person meeting in Guilford Co. human services building. These are open meetings as any local board member should feel free to attend.

Dr. Susan Elmore, former Chair, Orange Co. Board of Health ANCBH President.

NALBOH:

You can register early, by June 30, on line for \$400 for August 9 -12 annual Conference. Plans are in place for a group to attend a Cardinals baseball game on Wed. Aug. 10. The entire program schedule is on the NALBOH website.

You can also register via website and attend our next webinar at 1 PM Eastern. Presenter will be Kaye Bender, Executive of PFAB. Free to all member local boards of health.

Your stories about the great services you continue to provide every day are still welcomed for the quarterly NEWSBRIEF.

Contact: Jamie Michael: <u>Jamie@badgerbay.co</u>. for anything concerning NALBOH

Barbara Ann Hughes, March 17, 2016